
  

TOWN COUNCIL 
Committee to Review Zoning and Permitting Regulations 

Selectmen’s Conference Room 

  Thursday July 18, 2019 – 6:00pm 
 

 

Councilors: 

Chair of Committee, Councilor Jennifer Cullum 

Councilor Paul Hebert 

Councilor Paula K.  Schnepp  

Councilor Britt Beedenbender 

John G. Flores, Vice President, Town Council  

 
MEETING MINUTES  

 
 

PRESENT: Chair of Committee, Councilor Jennifer Cullum; Councilor Paul Hebert; Councilor Paula 

K.  Schnepp; Councilor Britt Beedenbender ALSO IN ATTENDANCE:  James H. Crocker, President, 

Town Council; Elizabeth Jenkins, Planning and Development Director; Arden Cadrin, Housing 

Coordinator, Town of Barnstable; Ruth Weil, Town Attorney; Consultant Courtney Starling ABSENT: 

Councilor John G. Flores;  

 

 Town Council Administrator opened the meeting up at 6:05pm. Making the announcement that 

this is the newly formed Zoning and Regulatory Committee with the following members present at roll 

call   

 

Councilor Jennifer Cullum 

Councilor Paul Hebert 

Councilor Paula K Schnepp  

Councilor Britt Beedenbender 

  Having quorum the Administrator asked for nominations from the Committee members present 

for Chair of the Committee. 

1. Councilor Paul Hebert nominated Councilor Jennifer Cullum; hearing no other 

nominations, all members present voted unanimously for Councilor Cullum as 

Chair.  

 

Town Council Administrator turned the meeting over to the Chair at 6:30pm. Chair of the Committee 

introduced Courtney Starling; a Consultant from Cogin Corporation hired by the Town of Barnstable to 

assist the Town in Short Term Rentals. The following was presented: 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 

Ms. Starling stated that information will be posted on the Town’s website for the public to view when 

information is gathered, the Town may need to invest in a software for tracking this information as 

rentals come up you will need some sort of device or software that can gather the data you will be 

receiving to analyze the results. 

The Committee Chair instructed the members of the public to attend the next meeting they will 

have in August, when Ms. Starling has had the opportunity to present more information on her findings 

from the stakeholders interviewed, and if the public would like to formulate questions regarding 

tonight’s presentation to forward to the Town Council Administrator so that answers could be supplied 

at the August meeting. 

Councilor Paul Hebert made a motion to Adjourn; this was seconded by Councilor 

Beedenbender, all members voted in favor of adjournment. 

 

ADJOURN: 6:57PM 

 


